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3rd August 2017 

 

Father’s Day Raffle 

Dear Year 6 Parents 

 

The Father’s Day Raffle is one of the two fundraisers that raise money for your               

child’s Dinner Dance at the end of the year. In order to raise a sufficient amount of                 

money we need prizes from a variety of shops and services. 

I am writing to ask if any Year 6 parents have connections to stores or services that                 

could donate prizes to the raffle. You may not have connections but still wish to               

scout donations or donate a gift yourself. Prizes can include car wash services,             

cinema tickets, meal vouchers etc. 

I have a note that can be distributed to store managers if the managers would like                

written information. Please ask your child to collect a note from me. 

 

It is important the prizes are sent to the school straight away for storing. 

 

Thank you for your support 

Simone Farago 


